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Programs and Benefits for Students and Young Professionals at Vision Expo West

From free Pop Up Talks on the show floor to expert panels to access to word-class education,
International Vision Expo continues to offer students and young professionals the resources and
education they need to get their careers off to a strong start. Students attending Vision Expo West
have access to benefits including:

= Free Exhibit Hall Registration ($150 value)
» Free Unlimited Education
» Free Networking Events and Programs

Students and young professionals can see education recommended just for them from their peers in
the Young Professionals Club (YPC) Advisory Group. Advisory group members have suggested courses
that will be valuable to the next generation of ECPs, from the fundamentals of practice success to
creating memorable patient experiences.

Matt Geller, OD, Co-Founder & CEO of Vision Expo partner NewGradOptometry.com, will lead expert
panels with career tips just for students and young professionals each day in the
NewGradOptometry.com & CovalentCareers LIVE booth (LP6115). Attendees can also visit the
NewGradOptometry team for additional mentoring and networking opportunities geared toward new
ODs.

Plus, fast and free Pop Up Talks are coming back to Vision Expo West this year. Students and young
professionals can stop by The Galleria Lounge and take 30 minutes to get up-to-date on fashion
forward trends and key industry topics in an intimate, interactive setting right on the show floor - no
RSVP required.

Visit our website for more information on programs and benefits available to students and young
professionals at Vision Expo West (September 13-16).

If your institution is interested in offering discounts on exhibit hall access and education to alumni,
contact Rachel Salabes at rsalabes@thevisioncouncil.org.


http://west.visionexpo.com/For-Attendees/Specialty-Groups-Programs/Young-Professionals/
http://east.visionexpo.com/For-Attendees/Young-Professionals1/
mailto:rsalabes@thevisioncouncil.org

